
 

 

 
World Book Day 
Delayed owing to bad weather, but worth waiting for as we dressed as 
different crayons to celebrate the book ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ by 
Drew Daywalt. We did shorten our activities to an afternoon, but all 
children took part in two activities, one design based and the other a 
science activity investigating colour. Year 5 & 6 had already found out 
how crayons were made as part of their unit of work on note taking and 
explanation texts, so it all tied in nicely. 
 
 

 

                                  Snow Fun 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SATS Preparation 
Year 6 are busy preparing for SATS and all are working really hard. Well done to all those who are managing to 
come in at 8:15 on Tuesday and Wednesday for revision (and brioche or muffins of course!) 

 
Tag-Rugby 
This new club has got off to an excellent start with around 13 children attending regularly.  
Eco Club 
Has become very popular and there is now a waiting list. The wildlife area is being transformed and the 
children are learning so much about conservation. I must say it is great to get out there with some slightly 
warmer weather. 

 

Writing Workshop 

Children in Years 3, 4 and 5 took part in a writing workshop led by reporter Nickie Dixon focusing on World 

War 2 and creating newspaper reports. This was a very creative event which all our pupils enjoyed. 

 

Mathletics 
 

Well done to our latest Gold and Silver winners: 

Gold: Claudia and Nathan 

Silver: Jessica, Barnaby, Nathan, Digby and Keeley 

And to the many Bronze award winners this term. 

 

Jane Le Grice 

Headteacher 


